
FC22. SUBSTITUTE MEMBERS ON SCRUTINY COMMITTEES

With reference to the Minute of the Meeting held on 18 May 2012 (Paragraph FC5
refers), there was submitted report (circulated) dated 6 June 2012 by the Chief
Governance Officer.

Councillor C Martin proposed that Council continue consideration of this item to allow
it to be considered as part of the wider review of the Council’s decision making
structures.

AGREED.


